
 
 

SENIOR SLOW PITCH 2024 SEASON STARTING SOON! 
 

The Bay Area Senior Softball Association 
(BASSA) is a southeast Houston area non-
profit organization that provides a slow 
pitch softball league opportunity for senior 
citizens (50 years and older, men and 
women). BASSA games are played at the 
Kipper Mease Sports Complex at 10700 
Red Bluff Road in Pasadena, Texas. 
BASSA has hosted senior league play 
since 1998, with teams drafted from 
registrations in late February, and a Spring 
season schedule that starts the first week 

of March and runs through the end of May. BASSA games are played on Tuesday and 
Wednesday mornings, with games starting at 9:00AM and 10:15AM. BASSA shuts 
down play during the heat of the summer, but has a Fall season that starts in early 
September and runs through late November, with the Spring teams continuing into the 
Fall, along with any new registrations added to the rosters. Players re-register every 
year and teams are re-drafted each year. The annual registration fee is typically $75 
and covers both the spring and fall seasons. Anyone interested in coming out to enjoy 
some senior slow pitch softball competition and senior group socializing, send an email 
to BASSA President Jack Boykin at jboykin4@comcast.net.  

See our web page at: http://bayareaseniorsoftball.com/ 


